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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 

COUNSELORS 

 

Leigh Casares 

Last Names: A-Bk 

casareso@friscoisd.org 

 

Mari Harrison 

Last Names: Bl-Gi 

harrisma@friscoisd.org 

 

Ashley Rutherford 

Last Names: Gl-Ma 

rutherfa@friscoisd.org 

 

Sarah Robinson 

Last Names: Mc-Ro 

robinsons@friscoisd.org 

 

Kelli Chandler 

Last Names: Ru-Z 

chandlke@friscoisd.org 

 

 

College Counselor 

 

 
 
 

 

Jackie Cibran 

Counseling Secretary 

cibranj@friscoisd.org 

 

Kay West 

Registrar 

westk@friscoisd.org 

 
 

 

 

The Counselors will be hosting HOT TOPICS!  throughout 

the new school year.  These presentations will be over 

important information parents of high school students and 

students need to know. 

 

(These dates are subject to change so please refer to the FHS 

website or future newsletters to confirm dates and time.) 

 

ALL SESSIONS WILL BE HELD IN THE FHS LIBRARY AT 8:15 A.M. 
Students and Parents are welcome! 

 

We hope to see there! 

 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 11, 2019 

COURSE SELECTION 
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SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

 
 

1- LIVING FOR ZACHARY ACADEMIC SCHOLARSHIP 
 

 
This application is open to high school seniors interested in pursuing a medical degree when they begin college 

in the fall. They will need to submit an application online with a short essay, a teacher recommendation letter, 

and their transcript. Students can apply through our website (www.livingforzachary.org/scholarships)

 

 

http://www.livingforzachary.org/scholarships


2 - LEBANON MASONIC LODGE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE - GRADUATING 

SENIORS APPLICATION 
 

Attached to this newsletter you will find the  2019 Lebanon Masonic Scholarship Application for 

graduating seniors.  Submission end date is March 31st, 2019.  Last year, we awarded $8000 in 

scholarships and this year due to fundraiser success we are awarding a total of $9,000 in scholarships.   

If you have any questions please contact Dale Smeal at 214.641.3550 or email dale6435@att.net. 

 

3 – ROTARY CLUB OF FRISCO SCHOLARSHIP 

Attached to this newsletter you will find a scholarship opportunity from the Rotary Club of Frisco.  This year 

the Rotary Club of Frisco will award a $6,000.00 scholarship to two Frisco ISD graduating seniors. The 

scholarship awards are based on need, academic achievement, leadership, and participation in extra-curricular 

activities.   

Application deadline is Thursday, February 28, 2019. 

Please contact Cynthia Hurley with any questions at 972-668-6810 or churley@jfattorneys.com.   

 

4 – BDG SCHOLARSIP FOR MOTHERLESS DAUGHTERS 

Attached to this newsletter you will find a scholarship opportunity from BDG HOPE ORGANIZATION.  

Background 

This scholarship is to honor Bettie Gonzalez, mother of six, who lost her battle with cancer at the age of 38.  

The scholarship is available to any college bound girl who is motherless for any reason.  We believe that every 

young woman should have a chance at achieving her goals and fulfilling her dreams.  We would like to be a part 

of empowering her on that journey toward her education goals.  We are looking for that young woman who is 

motivated to do all she can to achieve her dreams! 

 

Amount 

The $1,500 Scholarship will be divided equally between semesters in the first year.  Mentoring will also be 

provided,if desired, throughout your college years.  We believe that this is worth more than any monetary 

amount you receive. 

 

Payment 

Funds will be released upon proof of enrollment.  It is the responsibility of the recipient to send documentation 

confirming enrollment for each semester.  The check will be made out jointly to the recipient and junior 

college, college, or university of the student’s choice. 

 

Eligibility 

• U.S. citizen or legal, permanent resident with a permanent resident card 

mailto:dale6435@att.net
mailto:churley@jfattorneys.com


• Graduating high school senior  

• Motherless daughter who is motivated to achieve her dreams 

Application Process 

Applications are available Nov. 1, 2018 and may be downloaded from www.BDGhope.org   

To be considered, applicants must send or email completed application by March 31st, 2019 to: 
  

Bettie D. Gonzalez Foundation of Hope/Scholarship 

1472 Sandstone Dr. 

Frisco, TX  75034 
 

Or email to:  scholarhip@BDGhope.org 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Students whose parents or family are on the Bettie D. Gonzalez Foundation Board of 

Directors are not eligible for this scholarship. 

 

For questions, please contact:  info@BDGhope.org 

 

5 – FEF SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION IS NOW OPEN!  

The FEF Scholarship Application for FISD Class of 2019 is now open. The scholarship application is located on 

the FEF website at www.friscoeducationfoundation.org. 

The deadline to submit the FEF Scholarship Application is Friday, December 21, 2018 at 4pm.   No exceptions to 

the deadline!  To be considered for any scholarship awarded through the Frisco Education Foundation a FISD 

Senior must submit the FEF scholarship application by the deadline! 

 

 

http://www.friscoeducationfoundation.org/


6 – JABARA SCHOLARSHIP FOR ENTREPRENEURSHIP AT WICHITA STATE 

JABARA SCHOLARSHIP FOR ENTREPRENEURSHIP - APPLICATIONS DUE DECEMBER 18 

The Professor Fran Jabara Endowed Scholarship offers $25,000 for Entrepreneurship majors.  

Students must meet one of the following criteria to be eligible to apply: unweighted 3.5 GPA or higher, 

composite ACT score of 27 or higher, composite SAT score of 1280 or higher, or a rank in the top ten percent of 

their class at the end of junior year.  

For more information, click here. 

 

7 – VISIONARY SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

 

https://wichita.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=351405ab72c3bf688b1bd0794&id=7ed847c65d&e=fce429cb3d


7 – OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIP 

 

  



 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

 

1- COLLEGE READINESS WORKSHOP - FREE 
 

This is an incredible opportunity for parents of seniors who are seeking guidance with college preparation. This 
workshop will be held next Saturday, December 8, 2018 and is free of charge.  All participants must bring a 
laptop, parent tax information, and other questions they may have regarding applying for college and 
scholarships.  

Email: info@dymensionseducation.com 
Phone: (972) 861-2241 
Website: www.dymensionseducation.com 
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2- DEVELOP THE WHOLE CHILD 
 

 



 

 

 



W Out  

COLLEGE INFORMATION,  

VISITS AND SUMMER PROGRAMS 
 

 

1 – NEW YORK ACADEMY – SUMMER CAMP 

 
 

 

 



2 – OTIS COLLEGE OF ART AND DESIGN – SUMMER PROGRAM 

 

   

Register Now for Summer of Art 2019 
Creative environment. Small classes. Unforgettable experience. 
Summer of Art at Otis College of Art and Design is an intensive, four-week, college immersion 
program for individuals 15 and older who wish to study at one of the top art and design colleges in the 
country.  
Small classes ensure personalized, in-depth learning. Rigorous course work includes hands-on studio 
courses and labs in a choice of specializations including drawing, character design, 3D animation, 
fashion design, graphic design, photography, and more. On-campus housing and scholarships are 
available.   
The 2019 Summer of Art program runs July 1 - 26, 2019.  

 

Register now   

  

 

  

Contact Us 
A Summer of Art program representative is available at soa@otis.edu or (310) 665-6864, Monday to 
Friday from 8:30am-5:00pm PST.   

   

 

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/5tghu/5lmgzo/xnelgi
https://t.e2ma.net/click/5tghu/5lmgzo/dgflgi
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3 – FAPA.AERO 

 

4 – NEW YORK FILM ACADEMY 

 



 

 

 



 

JOB, VOLUNTEER & 

INTERNSHIPS OPPORTUNITIES 

 

1 – NIGHT IN BETHLEHEM EVENT  
 

I hope you are getting excited for Christmas. We have an opportunity for your NHS students to earn service 

hours in December. On December 15th, Saturday evening, we will host a Christmas event called Night in 

Bethlehem. The families will come between 5:00-7:30PM and take a stroll through the ‘marketplace’. Kids will 

enjoy activities at shops like stonemason, bakery, pottery, scribe and painting (all in the gym). We’ll also have a 

petting zoo, live nativity and a family photo booth.  

 

Last year we had an estimated 850 people come for the event, so needless to say…we could use some extra 

help!!!!!! 

  

We will set up all the pop up tents and decorations on Friday, December 14th, starting at 5:00PM.  

 

If you are interested in helping with all of it or some of it, please email me. We look forward to hearing from 

you! 

  

Trish Callis 

Director of Children & Family Ministries 

First Frisco United Methodist Church 

972-335-4380 (office) 

214-505-8412 (cell) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


